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From: Sarah Broz
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: PSE - Be the Community Leader our region Needs
Date: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 12:52:20 PM


My thanks for your support in getting PSE's commitment to retire two boilers
in Montana.  Please commit now to requiring retirement of the two plants in
Colstrip by 2025 and replacing them with 100% renewable energy.


PSE has done much good in our community through it's community service
and PSE Foundation.  I remember well the green updates it lead and
committed to funding in Habitat for Humanity homes.  


Now it's time for PSE to challenge itself to make those same green updates
in its own business.  
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